
PROXY 
WGAE SPECIAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

2017 WGA MBA RATIFICATION VOTE 
MAY 23, 2017, 6:00 pm 

 

ELIGIBLE MEMBERS IN GOOD STANDING WITH THE WGAE MAY VOTE BY GIVING A 

WRITTEN PROXY TO ANY OTHER WGAE MEMBER ENTITLED TO VOTE WHO WILL 

BE PRESENT AT THE MAY 23 SPECIAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING. If you are unsure of 

the voting eligibility of the member to whom you wish to assign your proxy, please call Geoff 

Betts at (212) 767-7852. PLEASE NOTE: If you wish to cast your own vote on the contract 

ratification, you may do so online at https://eballot4.votenet.com/wgamba. 

 

The proxy may be voted only at the May 23 special membership meeting concerning the 

2017 WGA MBA contract ratification. REMINDER: This proxy will not result in a valid vote 

unless the proxy holder votes in person at the May 23 special membership meeting. 

 
I appoint ___________________________________________________, an eligible member in 

(PLEASE PRINT NAME OF PROXY HOLDER)   
good standing of the WGA, East, to vote in my place as my proxy on all questions which are 

subject to voting by proxy that may come before the membership at the special membership 

meeting of the Writers Guild of America, East, Inc., to be held on May 23, 2017. 

 
Your Name________________________________________________________________________  

(PLEASE PRINT) 

 
Signature _________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Date Signed _____________      Last four digits of your Social Security # 
 
 

IMPORTANT – ADDITIONAL PROXY INSTRUCTIONS:  
 
Please scan/email, fax or hand-deliver your completed proxy form to the WGAE 
offices at 250 Hudson Street, Suite 700, New York, NY 10013, so that it is received no 
later than 12:00 noon Tuesday, May 23, 2017. You may fax this proxy to the WGAE at 
fax number (212) 582-1909. This form may also be given to the proxy holder for 
presentation at the Special Membership Meeting.  
 

https://eballot4.votenet.com/wgamba

